
 
 
 

 
 
ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE 
92 Franklin Street - 4th Floor 
Buffalo, New York 14202 

 
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing/Media Advisory 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Erie County Legislature will hold a  
Public Hearing on the 8th Day of November, 2018, at 6:15 p.m., for the purpose 
of hearing public comment on Local Law Intro. 2-1 (2018), “A LL Amending LL 
#2 (2014) to Include the Known Abuse of Drugs on Property as a Violation of 
the Social Host Law.” 
  
The Public Hearing will be held in the Chambers of the Erie County Legislature, 
located at Old County Hall, 4th Floor, 92 Franklin St., in the City of Buffalo, N.Y.  
14202. 
 
A Copy of Local Law Intro. 2-1 (2018) is available for public inspection at the 
Office of the Clerk of the Legislature, located at 92 Franklin St., 4th Floor, Buffalo,  
NY  14202.  The proposal can also be viewed on the Legislature’s website: 
http://www2.erie.gov/legislature/sites/www2.erie.gov.legislature/files/uploads/
Session_Folders/2018/Session_6/18LL.Intro_.2-1.PDF 
 
 
 
Dated:  Buffalo, New York, 

November 1, 2018 
 

 
By: Robert M. Graber, Clerk 

       Erie County Legislature 
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